MAY DAY MAY DAY

SAVE SUNBURY AND STAINES FIRE STATIONS

BENEFIT

From noon Bank Holiday Monday 5 May
Bring the kids. Free entry.
Food and drink on sale including Hog Roast.
Raffle tickets for a prize draw on sale.
All proceeds to Save Our Services in Surrey.

The Magpie, 64 Thames Street,

Sunbury on Thames, TW16 6AF,
Tel: 01932 782024,

email: enquiries@magpiesunbury.com
web: www.magpiesunbury.com

Surrey County Council have decided to close both Spelthorne Fire Stations, replacing them with a
single station in Ashford. There will be only one permanently crewed fire engine and one ‘on-call’.
This is a significant cut to the fire safety of local people who have overwhelmingly voted (92%) to
keep the existing stations and fire service levels. The Magpie Pub are holding this event to raise
awareness of these plans and to support the campaign against the cuts.

Sign the petition asking for the cuts to be stopped:
https:/ [you.38degrees.org.uk/petitions/flooding-shows-that-fire-service-cuts-are-a-mistake

O www.sosis.org.uk twitter: @SOS_Surrey

www.facebook.com/groups/saveourservicesinsurrey|
Email: saveourservicessurrey@gmail.com
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